
Project Update: February 2013 
 
This second update of Biodiversity Conservation through Piggery project is bringing news 
about the construction of the inspection chamber to collect all waste water from the pig 
unit as means of enabling mitigation of any risk that might come as a result of the piggery 
project in the area due high waste accumulated and being capable of polluting the 
environment and water in the downstream. This unit will in many ways contribute to 
increased yield per unit area of land within communities neighbouring this project through 
use of this manure accumulated at CIBC centre thus enabling resource recycling and flow. 
 
In addition, the arrival of the first batch of feeds was registered a week ago, it has been a 
challenge having feeds for some good time due to lack of money, we hope to have increase 
in production because our pigs are enjoying quality feeds. 
 

 

 



 


